
Christine Fritz 
 
I am writing this letter to oppose the Newport PacWest Silicon Smelter because of the detrimental
effect it will have on our population. Studies have shown the harmful effects this type of air
pollution has on a person's cardiovascular, pulmonary and overall health. We do not need to
increase our health care costs anymore than they already are not to mention the loss of quality of
life. Eastern Washington and Northern Idaho have one of the best air quality around, Please lets
keep it that way. 

Sincerely,
Christine Fritz RN, MSN
 


